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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

School News: 
 
Oh what a wonderful night!  
 
The Year 6 Leavers’ Party was a truly fantastic 
night.  The children all scrubbed up really well - we 
can’t believe how much they have grown up this 
year!  With music, dancing, perfect behaviour and 
manners, as well as delicious food, the whole   
evening was amazing!  The children had a        
thoroughly wonderful evening. 
 
Thank you to all of the staff that helped and the  
pupils and parents for being awesome. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of 
our Year 6 pupils the very best as they move to 
their new schools: 

   All the Staff at St John’s would like to wish you a lovely summer.   

                           We would like to remind the children to stay safe  

                          and enjoy the holidays! 

 

                         See you all on Thursday 5th September! 

 

 

Wonderful Church Service! 
 
A huge thank you to Rev. Mark for a very special 
Leavers’ Eucharist Service. The service was 
planned by some of the Year 6 children  who all 
did a fantastic job!  Our Year 6 Class were all  
presented with a Bible keepsake. Thank you to all 
of the parents, grandparents and friends who 
came along to the service to celebrate with us. 

Fond Farewell! 
 
We say a fond farewell today to Miss Scott who is 
leaving to pursue her teaching career.  Thank you 
for all the lovely memories; we will miss you!  

Congratulations to Mrs Hughes 
on her  

 forthcoming wedding in       
August! 

When Mrs Hughes returns she 
will return as Mrs Alison Rose! 

More Year 6 adventures! 
 
Another end of year celebration 
for our Year 6’s was when they   
visited ROF 59 in Newton     
Aycliffe.  The children certainly 
wore themselves out; climbing, 
trampolining and playing laser 
quest.  A great day! 

Leaver’s Assembly 
 
The Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly is usually the most 
emotional event of the school year and this year’s   
didn’t disappoint. Mrs Bennett hopes you enjoyed 
Year 6’s interpretation of ‘Is this the way to    Am-
arillo’; we all certainly did!  #oscarforMrsB 
 

Remember the sky’s the limit!    
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